
Thameside Woodturners Association 

Health and Safety Policy 

We follow the guidelines from the AWGB (Association of Woodturners of Great Britain) but 

with local amendments to cater for our working practices for setting up and taking down 

our equipment at each meeting and embodying the requirements of our venue. 

This detailed policy is currently being reviewed and will be published here before our next 

club meeting on the 12 September 2024. 
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